Sent: 13 September 2020 10:52
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Subject: Comment on application 2020/3249/P
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As a resident of The South Hampstead Conservation Area 1 am writing to object to this application to build
a rear extension at this property.

The open triangle on to which this property adjoins is an area which has been conserved largely in its
original form. Extensions have not been permitted in the past because of a recognition of this fact . There
cannot be any justification to depart from this policy now when all open spaces are under threat.

Allowing this application would create a precedent which would be used by owners & developers to justity
further encroachment leading to a loss of character of this area which can never be restored.

Tim Herbert-Smith

53 Compayne Gardens NW6 3DB
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